FYA CO-OPERATIVE SAVINGS AND CREDIT SOCIETY LIMITED
P.O. BOX 11607-00400, NAIROBI.

30% June, 2025

CIR/VOL. I

TO: All Branch Chairmen
All Branch Representatives
All Members

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

RE: SYSTEM UPGRADE AND SMS NOTIFICATIONS.

As part of our ongoing system upgrade, it is a requirement that data be en-
tered into both the old and new systems during this transition period. This is
to ensure continuity of service and accuracy of records.

Due to this process, you may receive duplicate SMS notifications. These are
temporary and normal part of the data migration. There is no cause for alarm
and no action is required on your part. We hope to have a smooth transition

by close of July, 2025.

Our ATM services may be temporarily interrupted from time to time, so we
request for your patience.

We thank you for your understanding and continued support as we work to
improve our services. Should you have any questions or concerns please do
not hesitate to reach out.
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Florence W, Gatheru
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



